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CEH/LMS 

12 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you about the Mathematics course that your child will be studying in 

Key Stage 4.  Your child will sit GCSE Mathematics at the end of year 11. We are following the 

exam board AQA Higher specification.  

 

There are also some set changes taking place next year. In year 10, there will be 8 teaching 

groups. Mrs Hepworth’s group will also study the Level 3 Additional Mathematics qualification, 

most of the content will be taught in Year 11. We anticipate that students in sets taught by 

Mrs Harker, Ms Jarvis and Mr Tilley will also study the Level 2 Further Mathematics in addition 

to their GCSE Mathematics.  

Following the mock examinations in year 11, the decision will be made as to which students 

will sit both Mathematics and Further Mathematics or just Mathematics. This is to ensure the 

correct level of challenge meets the individual need of your child. These sets will be reviewed 

throughout the year after internal mathematics exams. 

Your child will find out their mathematics teacher during the next week. 

Please feel free to contact us if you would like any additional information or any advice on how 

to support your child throughout their course.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C. Hepworth  

Subject Leader for Mathematics 

 

 
 

mailto:office@heckgrammar.co.uk
http://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/

